DIOCESAN SCHOOL OLD BOYS' ASSOCIATION LTD.

HONG KONG



NOTICE

Dear DSOBA members,

Notice is hereby given that the school outdoor swimming pool will be opened for all DSOBA members on Sundays from 2:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m. commencing on **27 September 2020**.

As advised by the School, all members are required to complete the health declaration form individually before entry to the swimming pool and are encouraged to check their body temperature beforehand. Also please be reminded to keep the campus clean throughout the usage of the outdoor swimming pool.

Please fill in the DSOBA Sports Facility- Health Declaration Google Form:

https://forms.gle/dDAjJyAbQq3YDvHH9

Pool service will be suspended under severe weather conditions by the discretion of DSOBA.

Your kind attention is greatly appreciated.

Regards,

Norman Chan '99 Chairman Sports Activities Sub-Committee Anthony Teoh '92 Vice Chairman Sports Activities Sub-Committee

Note:

If Typhoon Signal No.3 or above and/or any Rainstorm Signal is/are hoisted on or before 1:00p.m. the outdoor pool will be closed.